
 
 
Hi Tintern! 
  

With fall just around the corner, we can feel the excitement building for the highly 

anticipated return of our CityYouth program and CityKidz Saturdays! But first, we’ve got 

some wonderful camp stories and highlights from our spring and summer season so 

you can see for yourself, everything made possible by your consistent monthly support.  

  

Check out our Highlights video to see all the fun we’ve been having so far this year:  
 

 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8iOpkAvfO4Y&ab_channel=CityKidz
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8iOpkAvfO4Y&ab_channel=CityKidz


Read more about the adventures at Camp CityKidz along with some inspirational stories 

about the different ways our community came together to give back in our Fall Newsletter.   

  

Read Our Fall Newsletter 

 

There have been so many memorable moments over the past several months and we’re only at 

the halfway point! Thank you for celebrating the success of the spring and summer season with 

us and for sharing in our excitement for what is yet to come.  

 

Sincerely, 

Lisa 
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